TAHOE DONNER ASSOCIATION
SEPTEMBER 20, 2019 EXECUTIVE SESSION REPORT

At 1:20 p.m., during the September 20, 2019, Special Board Meeting, the Board adjourned to
executive session. Four directors were in attendance (Jennings was absent).

The Board, with staff and several Finance Committee members present, interviewed two of the
auditor firm finalists.

At 2:54 p.m. the Board returned to open session.



